

Please support the school through Cobra Contributions!

Why do we need your generous donations?

These funds pay for specialty teachers such PE (Physical Education), Art, and Yoga which is not funded by the Department of Education. This year, we want to add music to your keiki's education at Koko Head Elementary School.

Why is music important for your keiki?

Music is not only a creative outlet, but it supports cognitive development. From memorizing melodies to learning how to read and interpret music notes. Studies show a correlation between music education and improved academic performance in reading and math.



How much money does Friends of Koko Head need to raise?

\$40,000 to ensure we have adequate funding to support adding Music (which is another specialty teacher) for the benefit of your keiki. That averages to about \$125 per student.

My/Our check payment is enclosed: payable to "Friends of Koko Head" with "Cobra
Contributions" noted in the memo.
Please keep my Cobra Contribution anonymous.
Yes, I would like to be recognized as a sponsor:
Platinum \$1,000+ Gold \$500+ Silver \$250+ Cobra \$125+
Parent acknowledgement of letter:



Friends of Koko Head (FKH) is a 501(C)(3) non-profit organization that provides financial support that solely benefits the teachers and students of Koko Head Elementary School. Fed ID#237367434. Consult your tax professional for guidance on tax deductions.

Please return this form to the classroom by FRIDAY, SEPT. 5, 2025